
COMMUNCIATIONS COMMITTEE REPORT TO

MYRTLE TRACE BOD

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 15, 2023

The MT Greeters met with 3 new residents in February 2023:

1. Cheryl and Michael Manzella, 102 Moss Circle, visited on February 

12.

2. Beverly and Ted Roof, 175 Myrtle Trace Drive, visited on February 

18.

3. Mary and George Beason, 227 Cricket Court, visited on February 20.

Thanks to our Webmaster, Joe Martin, the following revisions have been made 

to the web site:  

1) We posted the year-end Committee Chairs' reports as part of the Annual 

Meeting tab (included under the HOA Board Activities section of the website.)

2) We moved the "Mission Statement" which had a link on the entrance page to

now be under the HOA Board Activities section.  The Mission Statement is 

actually the Board's Mission Statement not the Association's.

3) We moved the link to "Maps" from under the Home Page section to be 

accessible under the Homeowner Resources section.

As a reminder, our website is the official source of information for our 

community.  Please take advantage of all that it has to offer.   

Deadline for items for the 2023 April News and Views:

Monday, March 20, 2023
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Delivery of the 2023 April News and Views:

Wednesday, March 29, 2023
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COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE REPORT TO THE MYRTLE TRACE BOD

As you all know, the Communications Committee was run for many years by 

one person, Ted Ackley, AKA, the “Energizer Bunny.”  

I congratulate Ted on handling the duties of this committee all by himself, but I 

have decided in order to keep it running as smoothly as he left it, I needed to 

enlist a Co-Chair.  Luckily, Santo Perry, has agreed to fill that role.

Santo and I have met and have agreed that since our committee has so many 

sub-committees, we will meet with each member and confirm their 

responsibilities, duties, who they report to, etc.  Our goal is to ensure that MT 

residents are kept up to date of the community’s business by every means 

possible in a timely and accurate manner.    

Submitted by: Mary Johnsen, Chair, Communications Committee
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